
 
  

  

         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Keeping safe   
 

It’s good to share information with friends, but when we share online we need to 

think differently. The internet is a big open space that millions of people can 

access. By clicking on the link below you will find a video, which you may find 

funny, but provides an important message to keep you safe when you are thinking 

about sharing photo’s or videos online. 

 'I Saw Your Willy' is from the NSPCC, Be Share Aware campaign.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z1n9Jly3CQ8  

 

Safer Schools Newsletter/Key Stage 2 

Week 3 
Welcome to our third Safer Schools weekly newsletter. We continue to help you understand any COVID restriction changes, 

give advice on keeping safe while using your cyber devices and an introduction to the Healthy Schools website for Parents 

and Carers to access various support and information.  

Happy reading! 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 COVID Corner! 
 

This leaflet (see link below) was created in consultation with children and 

young adults to provide information about contact with the Police during 

the COVID-19 outbreak. It is packed with helpful information! Ask an 

adult to explain how this may affect you. 

 Coronavirus and the police – a guide for under 18s 

 

Now for a bit of fun! 

 

Encourage wildlife into your garden or outside space by making a 

Birdfeeder out of a recycled plastic bottle How to make a Bird Feeder 

from a Plastic Bottle 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are these?           
 
You may have seen them in a park or thrown like litter in the street. 

Click on the link to find out what they are: 

 

 https://www.talktofrank.com/drug/nitrous-oxide.  

 

If you see them please DO NOT TOUCH and tell an adult! 

 

 
 
 

We would love to hear your feedback & comments. You can contact 

the team via our email Schools&CYP@Cambs.pnn.police.uk  

 Next week 

Staying safe 

 

 

 Healthy Schools website  

 
The aim of the Healthy Schools service is to provide a central point of reference 

for schools, students and parents. The website now includes a section 

specifically for Parents/Carers. There are a variety of helpful tools, resources 

and contacts to offer support. To find out more please click on the link below. 

 

https://healthyschoolscp.org.uk/ 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z1n9Jly3CQ8
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-and-the-police-advice-for-children
https://youtu.be/7yV6V6rtpyc
https://youtu.be/7yV6V6rtpyc
https://www.talktofrank.com/drug/nitrous-oxide
mailto:Schools&CYP@Cambs.pnn.police.uk

